
MINUTES

TOWN OF VINALHAVEN
BOARD OF SELECTMEN – SPECIAL MEETING

Tuesday, April 29th, 2015
2:00 PM

TOWN OFFICE

1. ROLL CALL – Selectmen Emily Lane and Brandon Osgood; Town Manager Stephen Eldridge;
and Town Clerk Darlene M. York.

There was no quorum, therefore no formal meeting could take place.

2. NEW BUSINESS – Review of Planning Board Permit – PB 15-11 – Harbor Gawker, Inc.

3. ADJOURN

There was a consensus of those present to try to schedule a special meeting on Wednesday, May 6th, 2015
at 3:00 PM with the Board of Selectmen, the Town Manager, and the Planning Board.


